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Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Re: Year 11 GCSE text  
 
As you will be aware, your child is preparing for their GCSEs in English Language and 
English Literature. As both courses culminate in exams at the end of Year 11, it is 
important that your child continues to revise the various texts and skills we cover in 
class throughout the course. 
 
In order to support them with this, the English Department would like for each 
student to have their own copy of some of the Literature texts we study.  The next 
text they will be studying is ‘Macbeth’. Our hope is that each student, as we read the 
text in class, will make useful annotations in the book that will then aid their revision.  
Using a text in this way is a skill they will take on to A Level subjects and degree 
subjects and we will model to students the best way to do this within their lessons. 
 
As this is a significant expense, we are asking for contribution of £2 towards your child’s copy 

of the book. 

If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding then the Academy will provide a copy of 
the text free of charge. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Laura Beardsell 
Director of English 
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